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14 December 2018   

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of December 17th – December 21st.  

• December 18th our school assembly will feature “Frisbee Rob” McLeod a motivational speaker and 
Frisbee ambassador living in Calgary, Alberta. He currently holds 6 Guinness World Recodes, 12 World 
Championships and the Canadian Distance Record. Rob has appeared in the 2014 & 2015 Guinness Book 
of World Record, the 2015 Ripley’s Believe It Or Not! Reality Shock! Book and the 2014 Maclean’s 
Canada Day edition. Rob has also created a children’s book titled “The Davy Rule” featuring Davy 
Whippet. 

• December 19th the PSSC will meet at 6:30 p.m. in the school staff room for the regular monthly 
meeting. This meeting is open to the public and minutes are posted to the Loch Lomond School website. 
If you would like more information about the PSSC or connect with a PSSC member, please don’t 
hesitate to contact the school administrative office or contact our PSSC Chairperson by visiting the Loch 
Lomond School Website.  
 
• December 20th is our annual Holiday Pancake Breakfast and PJs event. Many thanks to the dedicated 
volunteers who serve the school community during events such as this. A delicious and nutritious 
pancake breakfast with side of fruit and 100% fruit juice or milk will be served in the morning and 
students are allowed to wear their favorite PJs for this special holiday themed event.  

 
• December 21st is the last day prior to the Christmas Holiday break. Please be reminded that this day is 
a full day for students. 

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 

webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 

hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 

school a better place to learn and visit.  

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 


